
 

 

     So far, the summer has been going quite well. We have hosted many special events and 

are lined up to handle a few more. We would like some help and support from members to 

assist at these events. 

     The Autorama car show was a huge success. I want to thank everyone that helped out to 

make it a success, especially our Ladies Auxiliary. There is another car show coming up on 

the 11th of August, and again, the Lamm Post could use some help with the event. 

     The Lamm Post will once again be having our Family and Friends picnic on August 25th. 

Please RSVP by August 15th if you are going to attend. We will provide the main meat items 

and everyone needs to bring a side dish to share. Pop and draft beer will be provided. 

     Our next Members meeting will be held on Saturday August 10th at 11 AM. Please support your post by 

attending. 

     As mentioned in this newsletter, the American Legions 2025 Membership drive is underway. Please     

renew your membership as soon as possible. I want to acknowledge Gene Denk and his accomplishment of     

having 70 consecutive years as a member of the American Legion.  

For God and Country, 

Commander Phil 

Commanders Message 

American Legion 2025 Membership drive is under way. 
     Yes, the membership renewal process has begun. While your annual membership does run from January to December, 

the American Legion starts the renewal process in July of the current membership year. So, if you are reading this and have 

not yet submitted your 2024 membership dues, please send it in today. And while you are at it, you might as well send in your 

2025 dues also. You can also pay on line at https://mylegion.org and click on the Membership heading. 

     With your annual membership, you do get certain benefits also. Included in your annual membership is Twelve 

(12) issues of The American Legion Magazine. Along with that, there are numerous other discounts and benefits 

available to you as a member of the American Legion. Visit on the web,  www.mylegion.org  and go to:           

Membership >Member Discounts to find out more about all that is available to you. 



     On another note…… Did you know, that the majority of your annual American Legion       

Membership fees goes directly to the National American Legion Organization. Your local Legion post, the 

George F. Lamm Post gets very little to put towards the Post’s operating expenses and programs. For the 

2025 Membership year, the dues were raised by five dollars, but the Lamm Post maintained last years rate 

in an effort to help its members. This leaves even less for the post to operate on. 

     The majority of expenses for the Lamm Post are paid through the Enterprise side of the post. The main  

revenue is generated by the rental of the main manor hall, the lounge and the grove. These rentals must 

have help and supervision of post members, which is a volunteer situation. Currently, there are only a 

“handful” of dedicated volunteers that assist at these events. Recently an email was sent out to over sixty 

(60) post members asking for help at an upcoming event. Only one (1) person responded and was willing 

to help. 

Your post, The George F. Lamm Post, needs more of its members and family to help 

out and assist in some of these events and to clean and maintain our facilities. Please, 

if you have some time to give to help out, let Commander Phil know as he and Theresa 

are the ones that are really doing the bulk of the coverage. You can also email to 

georgeflammpost622@gmail.com and let us know you can help out. 

Thank You 

The Erie County Fair will also celebrate service people on its annual Veterans 

Day taking place on Sunday, August 11th.  On Veterans Day, admission to the Fair is free 

for active military, veterans, and auxiliary members (with proper ID) who will also receive  

a $10 voucher valid towards food, drink or rides that day. On Veterans Day, a Veterans 

Catholic Mass will take place at noon in the Family Entertainment Complex. Additionally,  

a special Veterans Recognition Ceremony will take place at 1:30 p.m. on the infield of The Buffalo News 

Grandstand.  



https://buffaloniagarahonorflight.org 
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Contact the Post at 

gflamm962@gmail.com 
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We Welcome New Supporters and Sponsors to the 

George F. Lamm Post. Your Donation to our Post will help 

support our Veterans and allow us to continue to support 

the community. 

For your support and donation, we will publish an Ad in 

our newsletter, which is emailed to our members and 

posted for all to view on our website and Face Book page 

each month. 

Also, when available, we will announce your support  on 

our electronic billboard by thanking you for your         

continued support to our Post and our Veterans. Contact 

us by emailing to: georgeflammpost622@gmail.comgeorgeflammpost622@gmail.comgeorgeflammpost622@gmail.comgeorgeflammpost622@gmail.com 








